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Melissa McNaull​ is an Associate Professor of Pediatrics in the Division of 

Hematology/Oncology/Bone Marrow Transplant at Blair Batson Children’s Hospital 

at the University of Mississippi Medical Center, as well as the Director of the 

Pediatric Sickle Cell Program. She moved to Mississippi in January 2014 for the 

opportunity to serve children with sickle cell disease in a state with a great need. 

Previously, she directed the sickle cell program at Nationwide Children’s Hospital in 

Columbus, Ohio, where she worked closely with the Adult Sickle Cell Program at 

The Ohio State University to build one of the top transition programs in the country. 

Her goal is to work towards a similar program here in Mississippi. When not at 

work, Melissa enjoys time outdoors with her family, hiking, bicycling, and kayaking. 

 

 


